Dear Parents/Guardians:
I hope that you had a great time over spring break.  While visiting classrooms this week, it has been enjoyable to hear students share stories about their vacation.  Thank you in advance for your continued support as we make changes to comply with the recent directions from the province’s Public Health Officer.  Please be sure to read the information below about masks and continue to have your child(ren) stay home if he/she is unwell.  
Information from the School Board Office:
Masks must now be worn at all times while indoors at school by:
· Students in Grades 4-12
· All staff
· Adult volunteers and visitors
This requirement includes while seated/standing at desks or workstations.
Kindergarten to Grade 3 students:
Primary students are encouraged to wear a mask at school and on buses but are not required to do so.
Please remember to send a reusable mask with your child to school each day.

Please remember to send a reusable mask with your child to school each day.

Reminders:  
· Reminder from Mrs. Ramsbottom that the deadline to return the ART Cards is by the end of day tomorrow. 
· Please remember that if your child(ren) is feeling unwell or experiencing COVID-like symptoms, we request they stay home from school.  

News From The Library: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Save The Date!

Dear families,

Mark your calendars! The fun and excitement of a Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school! 

So, save the date! Our IN-PERSON Scholastic Book Fair will take place on April 12-15, 2021. Only students and staff will have access to the IN-PERSON fair at this time. 

However, families will be able to shop together on-line again from April 12-16.
Campaign page for Virtual Bookfair (scholastic.ca)
This shopping link will NOT BE LIVE until the April 12, 2021.  Families can enjoy the book trailer videos.

FAMILY NIGHT is Wednesday April 14 from 6:00 – 8:00 PM – FREE shipping on all orders placed during this time. See flyer Family Night take some time to browse the book selections, share a snack and have a snuggle up and read time at home.  Otherwise shipping is FREE with orders over $40.

Watch for news leading up to our Scholastic Book Fair!

Happy reading!

PAC News:
PAC Online Event: Tuesday April 13th @ 7:30pm  Click Here to Join the Event
· Special Presentation by Nicole Fetterly, RD: “Building Food Literacy in Our Youth: Going Beyond what's on the Plate." 
· Picky Eaters
· Getting Kids Involved
· Meal Planning
· Draw Prizes
· PAC Financial Report
· Principal's Update and stories from teaching in Mongolia
· Fundraising Events

PAC Fundraisers:
· MOTHER'S DAY: Plant Sale: Celebrate Mom this year with a stunning flower basket from Hilltop Nurseries while supporting Millstream PAC. Go to munchalunch.com to order by April 5th.
   	 
· PURDY'S CHOCOLATES: Pick up orders on Thursday, April 1st from 2:30pm-3pm
 under the Breezeway.

· HOT LUNCH and POPCORN: Order today at munchalunch.com


Ongoing Fundraisers:

PENINSULA CO-OP: Use Member #13999. Rebate goes to Millstream PAC. (~$4,000 last year!!)

MABEL'S LABELS: Click HERE to order. PAC gets 20% commission.

COBS BREAD: Mention ‘Millstream Elementary’ when purchasing from Cobs Millstream. 5% commission on all sales.

GFL BOTTLE RETURN: Ask for your return refund to go to Millstream Elementary. 1045 Dunford Ave

Thanks for supporting this PAC fundraisers!


Thank you,

The Millstream Team 
